
January 2, 2004 
 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Re: Release of Water Easements WE295ER and WE285FR  

Quit Claim Deeds  QCD910A and 910B 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 Submitted herewith are the above-designated Release of Water Easements and Quit 
Claim Deeds for your acceptance.  The water facilities in these easements at the former 

Northridge Shopping Center are no longer needed for public use.  
 
 We have prepared the attached resolution directing the proper City Officers to execute 

the Release of Water Easements and Quit Claim Deeds.   
 

 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  
 
    Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

 
    Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 

    Milwaukee Water Works 
 
 

 
 

    Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
    Commissioner of Public Works 
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Attachments 
cc: A-8-1 File, D-34 File 


